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Because of the COVID-19 situation, we continue to be at a standstill when one considers our 
usual district and conference activities. This does not mean that our activities, as a unit or 
individually, for missions should be on hold. I have a couple of ideas that you might be 
interested in. Please write to me: pdj1169@gmail.com  if you have some ideas to share. 

~ Collect clothes of all sizes and donate to Helping Hands, etc. 

~ Collect coats of all sizes for those in need this winter. 

~ Collect toys for children of all ages. 

 ~ Collect cleaning supplies and toiletries for Women Are Safe. 

~ Adopt a child or children or a family for Thanksgiving &/or Christmas. 

This is a short list of the missions that we can participate in together while the restrictions are 
still in place regarding COVID. Contact your local police department or social services for 
families that you can make a difference in. If we start now, just think about the difference we 
will make through missions.  

 

Have you checked out the website article for this month? Marcia 

Woodcock wrote a nice article on Letting Our Light Shine – through 

Hope.   hrumw.weebly.com 

 

Seven elements of unity from Ephesians 4:4-6 (NRSV) 
 There is one body and one Spirit, just as you were called to the one hope of 
your calling, one Lord, one faith, one baptism, one God and Father of all, who is 
above all and through all and in all. 
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